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Clubs are back!!! 
 

Dear parents/carers,  

From the week commencing 12th April 2021, Rhino Sports Academy is back and will be running Multi-Sport 

Clubs for a range of age groups at Preston Hedges Primary school. 

Due to age groups not being able to mix at this time we have worked closely with the team at Preston Hedges 

to find a way that we could still bring a diversity of sporting experiences to every child. Our Multi-sport clubs 

will give students the chance to experience professional coaching in a safe, fun and engaging environment 

across a range of sports including football, basketball, rugby and many more! 

The Multisport club sessions will be taking place on the following days: 

● Monday (3:30pm - 4:15pm) - Year 3 

● Tuesday (3:30pm - 4:15pm) – Year 6 

● Friday (8:00am – 8:45am) – Year 1 

● Friday (3:30pm – 4:15pm) – Year 2 

 

Note - For the afternoon sessions, our coaches will be on site from 3:00pm to look after the students until 

their club starts at 3:30pm. 

 

We want to bring back the wide range of benefits that engaging in sport can offer children in the safest 

environment we can. Adhering to the Government’s guidance for after-school clubs, all activities will be held 

outside (where possible) and have strict rules around physical contact, the sharing of equipment and good 

hand and respiratory hygiene.  

To sign up to one of our clubs, please visit our website Rhinosportsacademy.co.uk and navigate to our 

school’s page of the website and select your child's school. Here you will be able to register your child to a 

club and select how many terms you would like them to partake in. 

Please note … 

❖ The sessions will take place outside, in all but torrential weather. This means that children should 

come to school with a suitable kit for the weather conditions. 

❖ Places will be allocated on a ‘first come, first served’ basis through the Rhino Sports Academy website 

If You have any questions at all, please don't hesitate to contact us at enquiries@rhinosports.co.uk. 

https://rhinosportsacademy.co.uk/

